
MPI  Comments  on  the  Proposal
for  a  Regulation  in  Succession
Matters
The  Max  Planck  Institute  for  Comparative  and  International  Private  Law
(Hamburg) has published its comments on the European Commission’s Proposal
for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council on jurisdiction,
applicable  law,  recognition  and  enforcement  of  decisions  and  authentic
instruments in matters of succession and the creation of a European Certificate of
Succession.

The comprehensive statement has been prepared by a working group of  the
institute coordinated by Jürgen Basedow and Anatol Dutta.

The full text of the statement can be found here and will be published in
issue No. 3 (2010) of the “Rabels Zeitschrift“.
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